
 
 

 
 

 
 
January 2018 
 
Dear Colonial Early Education Program Parents and Guardians: 
 
Welcome to the Bear-Glasgow Family YMCA Before and After School Enrichment Program! In 
preparation for the 2018-2019 school year, the Bear-Glasgow Family YMCA will begin accepting 
new participant enrollments beginning on February 12, 2018. We strongly encourage you to 
register as soon as possible, to ensure your child’s space in the program. Once you are registered 
in our program you will continue to have that spot as long as your child attends that registered 
school, and your participation is current. If you have any questions regarding the registration 
process, please feel free to give our office a call at (302) 836-9622 and speak with one of our 
registrars: Anita Steward ext. 2523 or Ben Kettner ext. 2527. 
 
Registration packets must be fully completed and turned into our Branch in order to be processed. 
  
 Please complete the following information: 
 

▪ A YMCA membership – Family or Program 
▪ Registration Packet 
▪ A copy of the most current school age physical with immunizations – Signed 

by your physician 
▪ Registration fee of $25.00 per child 
▪ ½ Month tuition deposit, per child (The ½ month tuition will be applied to 

your last tuition payment) 

The Bear-Glasgow Family YMCA participates in the State of Delaware Purchase of Care Childcare 
Fee Subsidy Program. We must receive an up-to-date authorization form from the State of 
Delaware at the time of registration. This form must have the correct Site ID number for the 
school your child attends. Please see our registration packet for the Site ID numbers. 
  
YMCA Open Doors Financial Assistance is available. Applications can be found online at 
www.ymcade.org. 
 
Once your registration is complete, you will receive a confirmation email with your billing schedule 
for the 2018-2019 school year. 
  
Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns at (302) 836-9622, Brandi 
Henderson ext. 2514 or Jessica Burr ext. 2504 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandi Henderson & Jessica Burr 
Child Development Directors 
 
  



2018-2019 CEEP Before and After School Care  
Monthly Rates & Registration Dates* 

 
 Full Member  

(Scholarship Rate) 
Program Member 

Before Care Only $230 ($195.50)** $290 
After Care Only $305 ($257.25)** $385 

Before & After Care $385 (327.35)** $460 
   

 * Rates are based on your membership type 
** (Scholarship Rate) Scholarships Available through our YMCA Open Doors Application 
 
 

Registration Group: Registration Begins: 
1. Current BC/AC students and current 

students on the Waitlist who will be back 
next year 

Monday, February 12, 2018 

2. Current Half-Day or Full-Day CEEP Students 
who will be back Full-Day next year  

Monday, February 26, 2018 

3. New Full Day Students for next year Monday, March 26, 2018 
4. CEEP ½ Day students for next year Monday, April 9, 2018  
5. Open as available Monday, April 23, 2018 

 


